Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, December 11, 2013, 5:30 p.m., Open House; 6:30 p.m., Formal Presentation
PLACE: Hampton Inn ‒ Miami/South Homestead, 2855 N.E. 9th Street, Homestead, Florida 33033
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Public Hearing is being held to allow interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic and environmental effects of the proposed improvements to Florida’s Turnpike from Campbell Drive to U.S. 1. The Public Hearing will also serve as a Public Information Meeting for the proposed Design-Build project to widen the Turnpike to six lanes between SE 288th Street and SW 216th Street.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Henry Pinzon, P.E., Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, P.O. Box 613069, Ocoee, Florida 34761 or by email at henry.pinzon@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Henry Pinzon at (407)264-3802 or by email at henry.pinzon@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
